To:

(General Manager)
(Total Entertainment Limited)
(Mumbai)

(3rd July, 2004.)

Dear (Mr. Deshmukh),
This is with reference to the quote for (the latest software systems) given to your company on (15th June, 2004).

We have not yet received a confirmation of the same and look forward to hearing a positive response from you.

Thanking You,
Sincerely,

(Kiran Sethi)

